



ORIENTATION JANUARY 2017

The overall card collection rate for January 2017 new student intake has improved significantly. Almost all the students have managed to collect their cards within the stipulated timeframe as requested by the UCSI policy. The remaining students are advised to collect from the International Support Team (IST) located on the 2nd Floor, Block A, Kuala Lumpur (South Wing).

Students are encouraged to collect the UCSI 1 Card to enjoy exciting promotions around campus and soon-to-come awesome discounts around the Campus and Klang Valley!

ENGAGING WITH MORE MERCHANTS

UCSI 1 Card has engaged 17 merchants within the campus grounds to promote cashless transactions through Hong Leong Connect. Students and staff are already enjoying promotions and discounts from participating merchants.

We are now expanding to engage more merchants outside and around the Campus to offer the UCSI Community with many more benefits. With the UCSI 1 Card, we aspire to see more staff and students enjoy great discounts when they wave their new UCSI 1 Card to the cashier at the participating outlets.

Members are encouraged to pay with the UCSI Debit Card if merchants subscribe with payWave. When you participate, more merchants will be encouraged to join this endeavour to create benefits and better deals for all!

Breakfast Promotion @ UCSI Convenience Store, South Wing Discount of 10% and 15% for student and staff respectively @ **North Wing** Aromas Coffee and The Quad Restaurant **South Wing** Aromas Coffee

UCSI 1 Card Monthly Talk Topics

January's topic

Conventional and Islamic Banking

February's topic

Saving for Tomorrow, Today

March's topic

10 Warren Buffet Quotes We Should Learn by Heart

MONTHLY FINANCIAL TIPS FOR ALL!

Life-long learning is an attitude beneficial for all. Topics on finance is forever useful and the knowledge is evergreen. UCSI 1 Card in collaboration with UCSI's Faculty of Business and Information Science, provide interesting and consequential knowledge through carefully selected topics. We hope that with this monthly set of tips, our staff and student will be more informed on the financial implications of their financial management.

BENEFICIAL TALKS

UCSI 1 Card will be inviting successful and prominent speakers to further impart valuable financial knowledge through a series of talks. The talks will be held once every semester with limited seats available.

The first in the talk series titled 'What is Smart Saving' delivered by Mr Resham, the General Manager of Hong Leong Group's Banking Financial Services' Personal Financial Services department, was held on 28 March 2017 at the UCSI Group Showroom. The talk was well-received, with over 50 participants consisting of staff and students from various faculties.

Students and staff are advised to book earlier to avoid disappointment.



Next issue . August 2017